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March 13, 2006
Hubert Van Hecke

Don Diego Neighborhood Association

871 Don Cubero

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Hope Reed

Don Diego Neighborhood Association

321 W. Cordova Road

Santa Fe, NM 87505

RE:
NEW PROPOSED McDONALD’S RESTAURANT


1007 S. ST. FRANCIS DRIVE

Dear Mr. Van Hecke and Ms. Reed:

An application has been submitted to the City of Santa Fe for review and approval of a new 3,900 s.f. McDonald’s Restaurant to be constructed on the 1.33 acre site at 1007 S. St. Francis Drive (formerly Asado Grill and J.B.’s), which includes the demolition of two existing structures on the property.  An informational meeting regarding the project will be held for your association on Wednesday, March 22, 2006 at 5:30 p.m. at the Wild Oats Market Community Room, 1090 S. St. Francis Drive.
Please call should you have any questions or need additional information.

I look forward to seeing you.
Sincerely,

Jennifer Jenkins
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